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Richardson County Board approves bid for bridge project

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners approved a bid from Gus
Construction for a bridge project northeast of Falls City when they met February
7. The bid amount was $645,620.

The Board voted to advertise for sealed bids for the 2023 Armor Coat project to
be received and opened on February 28 and to advertise for bids for constructing
a county shop building to replace the current building in the Village of Rulo. The
bids for the building will be opened Wednesday, March 15.

Commissioners also conducted the quarterly jail inspection, finding the facility to
be in good order.
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